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Professor Dr Wichit Srisa-an
Rector
Susanaree University of Technology

Dear Professor Srisa-an,
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I am pleased to send this letter to you with Mr Apichai Tuanyok, who is undertaking a PhD
in this Department. Apichai’s progress since he came to Liverpool in October 1996 has been
excellent. He has undertaken detailed molecular studies of Shigella spp. and has already
produced valuable results. He is spending a short time in Thailand to obtain more material
for his work, and to spend time with his colleagues in the laboratory. We are pleased that
we are working together on this collaborative study, and look forward to continuing
collaboration between our Departments. Such collaboration could involve a further PhD
programme in Liverpool, or shorter attachments through our postgraduate certificate and

MsC programme.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Paul Shears MD FRCPATH
Senior Lecturer
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